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As SAF prepares to welcome you in September, attendee safety is a top priority. We are 
committed to creating an environment where all attendees are comfortable. As a result, 
SAF is proactively establishing our own safety protocols for the event. 
  
What We’re Doing 

• The entire SAF staff team is vaccinated and will be wearing masks indoors 
throughout the event. 

• Employees of the Loews Royal Pacific Resort and Universal Aventura hotels will also 
be wearing masks at all times indoors.  

• The hotel remains committed to maintaining the highest cleanliness and sanitization 
standards, and hand sanitizing stations will be available throughout the hotel 
(including in the lobby area, elevator waiting areas, at the front desk, SAF's 
registration desk, in meeting spaces, bathrooms, restaurants, etc.)  

• In the convention space, rooms will be designed to accommodate social distancing 
during food functions and educational sessions.  

What We’re Asking You to Do 

• For everyone’s safety, SAF encourages convention attendees to be vaccinated prior 
to arrival. 

• In accordance with CDC guidelines, SAF strongly encourages all attendees to wear 
masks — regardless of vaccination status — while inside convention spaces in the 
hotel. 

• SAF will have masks available for all attendees.  
• We will also make it easy for you to immediately recognize everyone’s comfort level 

with social distancing, and convey your own, by providing color-coded stickers you 
can put on your badge, if you wish. Green means “I’m fine with hugs”; yellow means 
“I am fine with fist bumps and handshakes"; and red means “I prefer a wave.” If you 
don’t want to use the sticker for your name badge, that’s fine too. 

We are committed to safely accommodating all participants, and we know that everyone 
will come together and play their part to make SAF Orlando 2021 a safe and enjoyable 
event. Given that local conditions and related guidance are constantly evolving, SAF will 
continue to monitor the situation and will update attendees on any changes in CDC policy 
or SAF’s safety protocols via email and on our website.   
 
If current conditions dictate that you need to change your travel plans, please let us know; 
we will refund your full registration. 


